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I live in North Portland where all of us will be profoundly impacted should disaster 

occur in the CEI hub. Every time I walk or drive by the hub, I can't help but think 

about what a danger it poses to us and to the river. And earthquakes are not the only 

potential problem: wildfire, train derailment and spills are all less dramatic but 

potentially lethal hazards. We can't pretend that problems with the CEI hub can be 

postponed. I urge you and the other legislators to act now to protect us, wildlife, the 

river and forest, and the energy security of the state. Please support this bill as well 

as the risk bond legislation. 


